SOUTH DAKOTA
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

500 East Capitol Avenue
i Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070
Dustin Johnson, Chair WWW
Gary Hanson, Vice Chair -puc.sd.gov
Steve Kolbeck, Commissioner
June 11, 2007

Patricia Van Gerpen

Via E-mail Only: patty.vangerpen(@state.sd.us

Re: CE07-001

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Capitol Office
(605) 773-3201
1-866-757-6031 fax

Warehouse
(605) 773-5280
(605) 773-3225 fax

Consumer Hotline
1-800-332-1782

I have been in personal contact with Michael McCreight in the above referenced docket.
Althought Mr. McCreight maintains the validity of his Complaint and does not wish to
waive any rights to future action with S.D. Public Utilities Commission or any other legal

body, he requests the above docket be placed on the next Commission agenda for
dismissal. Mr. McCreight no longer requests electric services from NorthWestern

Energy at the Stardust Hotel in Mitchell, SD, thereby rendering the above Complaint

unnecessary.

/
oo DS

Kara Van Bockern

cc. Brett Koenecke: koenecke@magt.com



